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May 13, 2022 
 
Dear Pacer Families, 
 
We hope this letter finds you well.  These past two weeks have been busy times at Delta 
Secondary with a number of school related events and activities.  Hopefully many of you had 
the opportunity to catch our Theatre Company’s production of the Little Shop of Horrors and 
our talented students in what was a wonderful display of theatre.  Thank you to Ms. Tobin, Ms. 
Tsui, and all our staff who volunteered with the production for all your time, effort and energy 
to make this year’s show a success.  Congratulations Theatre Company! 
 
I also want to thank our graduating class for two successful grad events: the Senior Semi-formal 
Dance and our Grad Boat Cruise.  Despite the inclement weather, our graduating class had a 
memorable night dancing and taking photos in their best dressed attire as our boat cruised 
Vancouver’s inner harbour and English Bay.  Thank you to Mr. Harkley, Mrs. Bowling, our Grad 
Council and all the staff who participated as chaperones and helped make this night a great 
success. 
 
I would also like to thank our librarian Mrs. Loiselle and Ms. Callander for all their hard work 
with the return of our DSS Comicon week.  Students had the opportunity to engage and 
become immersed in all things popular culture and comic book related through a variety of 
activities and events.  Friday May 6th was our Cosplay Costume Day and it was great to see such 
amazing costumes worn by students and staff.  
 
Lastly, I want to thank the parents who were able to attend last week’s Parent-Teacher 
Interviews and engaged in a discussion with teachers around their child’s progress and the next 
steps required to best support their learning. If any parents were not able to schedule an 
appointment, please feel free to contact them by email and arrange an appointment. 
 
In addition to this letter, information regarding general school information can be found on our 
school website:  https://de.deltasd.bc.ca/ .  Please see the important information items below. 
 
Important Dates: 
May 18  DSS PAC AGM (Elections, Budget) Meeting, 7:00pm, Learning Commons 
May 20  Non-instructional Day (no classes in session) 
May 23  Victoria Day (statutory holiday, no classes in session) 
May 27 – 29  Pioneer Days “Ladner Days Festival”, Memorial Park 
June 3   DSS Grad Red Carpet, Dinner & Dance, 3:00pm 
June 6   DSS “Blue Skies” Night of Music, Genesis Theatre, 7:00pm 
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DSS PAC AGM – Wednesday May 18th, 7:00pm 
On behalf of outgoing PAC Chair, Ms. Kerri Deane, she would like to invite parents to this year’s 
DSS PAC AGM and May Meeting on Wednesday May 18 at 7:00pm in the school library.  The 
PAC AGM meeting will provide an opportunity for parents to elect a new PAC Executive for 
2022 – 2023 and approve the proposed budget for 2022 – 2023.   
 
The BC Gaming Grant, is the only source of fundraising revenue for Delta Secondary and in 
order to be eligible for these funds the following positions are required to be filled: 

• PAC Chair 

• Secretary 

• Treasurer 
 
In addition to these positions, we also hope to fill the following executive positions at our AGM: 

• Vice-Chair 

• Communications Rep 

• DPAC Rep 
 
Please consider volunteering for one of these positions.  Each position only requires a few hours 
of time each month and is an important aspect of a healthy school community.  If you have any 
questions, please email Ms. Kerri Deane at kgdeane@telus.net .   
 
 
In closing, we would like to thank our entire Delta Secondary school community for your 
continued support during our educational journey this year.  Please do not hesitate to contact 
us at the school if you have any questions. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

John Pavão, Mike Annandale,    Maggie Callander, 
Principal, Grade 12  Vice Principal, Grade 9 & 11  Vice Principal, Grade 8 & 10 
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